FOX CHASE CANCER CENTER

BUCKS COUNTY CHAPTER
BOARD OF ASSOCIATES 2011 NEWSLETTER
A Special Message from Michael V. Seiden, M.D., Ph. D., President and CEO
Fox Chase Cancer Center


I want to wish all the members of the Bucks County Chapter of the Board of Associates a healthy and prosperous 2011.  2010 was a most exciting year.  Of special note, the Robert C. Young, M.D., Pavilion became fully operational with the centerpiece being the opening of the Women’s Cancer Center on the main floor, under the leadership of Dr. Robert Burger.  This center provides comprehensive care including surgical, medical, and radiation oncology consultations as well as cancer screening services including mammograms, ultrasounds, and bone density tests for women with or at high risk for breast and/or gynecologic cancers.  In addition, we are providing supportive services such as lymphedema management and, in the not-too-distant future, massage therapy.  The center is overflowing with talented physicians, nurses and now nurse navigators.  

Under the direction of Dr. Massimo Cristofanilli, we have opened the first inflammatory breast cancer clinic in the region.  In addition, we recruited talented new staff, including Drs. Boraas, Curcillo, Kim, King, and Ryan, who bring their abundant expertise, compassion, and a true multidisciplinary spirit to the program.  Looking forward, I am delighted to announce a spectacular addition, namely the impending opening of Boo’s Boutique.  This boutique will provide several added services for our patients such as wig fittings, prostheses and other supportive care.  The design and construction of this wonderful facility is being made possible by a naming gift from the Binswanger family—Boo was the nickname bestowed on Louise Binswanger by her grandchildren—and generous donations of the Board of Associates.  


We have also seen the expansion of the Institute for Personalized Medicine and soon the opening of the Cancer Genome Institute.  These important research entities, both located within the Young Pavilion, will allow us to bring the power of cancer genetics and deep DNA sequencing to patients with cancer.  We look to markedly expand this effort in 2011 to provide even greater tools to our patients and their physicians as we strive to prevail over cancer.


Finally, all 2,400 employees at Fox Chase Cancer Center will be focused on executing an ambitious strategic plan that focuses on bold scientific discovery, pioneering prevention, breakthrough medicine, and providing an unparalleled patient experience for all individuals who come to us seeking care.  Fully meeting the goals of the strategic plan will only be possible through the tremendous support provided by volunteers, board members, donors, and our dedicated employees.  The $744,000 gift from you and your fellow Board of Associates members this past October brings immeasurable strength to our mission—and inspires others to follow the example you set.   


In closing, thanks for your passion, energy, and support for Fox Chase.  I wish you all a happy holiday season and a healthy 2011!

Michael V. Seiden, MD, PhD

President and CEO

Fox Chase Cancer Center
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

It is an honor to report on our Chapter’s activities as President of the Bucks County Chapter Fox Chase Cancer Center.  I’d like to begin by thanking my predecessor, Lillian O’Connor, for her tremendous leadership and dedication as President.  Lillian accomplished a lot during her term, and did so with class. Luckily, she continues to be an active member of our Board.

2010 was another successful year for our Chapter; with your support we donated $165,000 to Fox Chase Cancer Center for research and prevention. I would like to thank all of our Board members and volunteers for countless hours of hard work. Watching our members working at a recent event, it struck me how talented and focused our group is to accomplishing our mission. That is to educate and help fund the fight against cancer. 
Over the last couple of years, several longtime Board members have moved to associate status as they enjoy warmer climates in the winter months. Fortunately, we have mitigated this by adding several new people to our Board. These individuals are leaders in the community, and bring fresh ideas and energy to our group. I am thrilled to have each and every one of them.

We thank the Gundlach family for hosting the 2010 Garden Party in June at their estate, Morgan Hill, in Doylestown. Rob and Pam could not have been more generous with their beautiful home. In spite of a late afternoon downpour, nearly 300 guests (including many new faces) thoroughly enjoyed themselves and raised a lot of money for Cancer research. Wendy Rees chaired this event and put in a fabulous effort. 
This past November we held our other major fundraiser, the Annual Holiday Art Show, at Eagle Fire Company in New Hope. We had more than 20 artists exhibiting their artwork and donating 40% of their sales to the Bucks County Chapter, Fox Chase Cancer Center.  Liz Rizor again chaired the event and did her usual stellar job. The 2010 Art Show was held in honor of George Bramhall, our beloved friend who passed away shortly before the event he co-founded. Please read Mike Fowler’s eloquent tribute to George in this newsletter. 

We are truly excited about our plans for 2011. Our April in Paris benefit will take the place of the Annual Garden Party that has been held in June for the past 22 years. Obviously, this is a big change for us and we are going all out to make it an unforgettable evening. You will be getting your invitations shortly and we look forward to seeing you. We will also be holding a Golf outing at the historic Philadelphia Cricket Club as the weather gets warmer. Please stay tuned for details to follow. This year’s Art Show is scheduled for November 13.  Please add our new website:  http://bccfccc.org/ to your favorites. We will update this regularly with important information on our Chapter. 

We thank you for your participation and loyal support. With your help, Fox Chase can and will win the fight against cancer.
Daniel S. Levin, President, Bucks County Chapter

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE BOARD OF ASSOCIATES

 
I would like to thank the Bucks County Chapter for their very valuable contribution to the Fox Chase Cancer Center this past year.  Thru your efforts the chapter contributed $165,000 to the Center which will be used for cancer research and prevention. Your dedicated chapter continues to be vibrant, and a good example of what Fox Chase is all about. 
This year marks the 45th anniversary of the Board of Associates. Throughout that time we have raised over $18 million dollars in support of this fine institution. Last year the Board of Associates, thru its 5 chapters and 2 affiliates, donated $744,000 to the Fox Chase Cancer. Considering the difficult economic times we are in, our fundraising efforts are as important today as they have ever been.  We continue to be a major source of income to the Center and they count on our continued efforts to support the much need research that is being conducted at Fox Chase Cancer. I hope the Chapter has many years of continued success.

I want to wish you good luck with your new “April in Paris” event and hope to see all of you there! It is with your help and generous donations that some day we can find a cure for this horrible disease called cancer.

Debra Sniger, President

Board of Associates, Fox Chase Cancer Center

21ST ANNUAL GARDEN PARTY
The 21st annual Garden Party took place on June 13, 2010 at the beautiful and historic “Morgan Hill” located in Doylestown, PA .  Although it was yet another rainy weekend, the party went on and we raised over $95,000 for Fox Chase Cancer Center. 

There were many wonderful live and silent auction items, all of them donated by generous supporters of Fox Chase Cancer Center.  In the middle of the live auction a special pledge was held to purchase a perometer for Fox Chase Cancer Center.  A perometer is a valuable tool for identifying new strategies for preventing and managing lymphedema, one of the most common side effects of breast cancer treatment.  For individual patients, the perometer is used to more accurately size compression garments for the limb as well as track the effectiveness of exercise interventions.  We were overwhelmed by the generosity of our guests as over $20,000 was donated that day.  Because of these donations, Fox Chase is now only the second medical institution in the region to be able to offer its patients the benefits of this important new tool.  The Bucks County Chapter supports Fox Chase’s long tradition of promoting the use of new technologies and uncovering new clinical and research uses for them.

We would like to extend a special thank you to Robert Gundlach and Pam Northrop Gundlach for sharing their wonderful property with us for the day and to our event sponsor, The Della Penna Family, for their continued support. 

Wendy Rees

2010 Garden Party Chair

GARDEN PARTY SPECIAL PLEDGE ARRIVES

The perometer, described above has officially arrived in the Women’s Cancer Center and it has been set up in the Lymphedema area at Fox Chase Cancer Center.  The staff is undergoing specialized training and is thrilled with this amazing piece of equipment.  Its impact on patient care is tremendous! 
Many thanks to all the generous individuals, merchants and professionals who sponsored and donated items for our 21st Annual Garden Party, June 13, 2010 at Morgan Hill.  We ask that you patronize their businesses.  Our sincere apologies to any donor whose name is not included on this page.

EVENT SPONSOR

The Della Penna Family

EVENT HOST
Georgiana Coles

GOLD CONTRIBUTORS

Frances Finkle

First Services Bank of Boston

Michael & Jean Fowler

Fox Rothschild, LLP,Attorneys at Law

   Robert Gundlach Jr.

Millham Companies, Inc.

Paxson Hill Farm

Riggs Distler

Rodney & Susan Yoshida

SILVER CONTRIBUTORS

Bucks-Mont Party Rental

Sydney & Sharon Martin

John & Dorothy Meggitt

Diane White Nyland

Penn Color and Penn E & R

G. Nelson Pfundt

R & R Wood Products

BRONZE CONTRIBUTORS

1776 Capital Management Group

Rhea & Jim Brown

Bucks Country Gardens

Paul Cantinella

Patricia L. Chapman

Dontech Incorporated

First National Bank & Trust

   of Newtown

Judy Gundlach

Janney Montgomery Scott LLC:

   Dan Levin and Mike Blatz

Kay Lopata Fine Art

Keenan Motors

Lawn Depot

Milestone Bank

Monument Bank

National Penn Bank

Lillian & Edward O’Connor

Dr. Robert & Jeanne Ozols –

   In memory of our dear friend

   Monty Montgomery

Penn Valley Constructors

UNIVEST National Bank

Mr. & Mrs. Jack Whitby

VIST Insurance: Jeff Sumner

PATRONS

AB – 8 Waste Solutions, LLC

Carlos & Elizabeth Augspach

Jim & Mary Borthwick

Lorrie & Ray Cartee

Mike & Sally Dunn

Ronald H. Elgart

Paul & Janet Engstrom

Edward & Kathleen Fernberger, Jr.

Rachel J Finkle

Thomas Fischer

Chris & Irma Fralic

Dr. & Mrs. John Gribb

Woody & Ginger Griffiths

Jim & Audrey Groman

Dutch & Kim Gronendahl

Chace & Sheila Gundlach

David & Joan Hanisco

Mary & Dennis Helf

Heller’s Seafood

Keith Hering

Sue Johnson & Jim Flynn

Dave Keller & Joanne Goelz

Dr. Linda Keon

Dan & Laura Levin

Gene & Ellen Levin

Adam Levitt

Mr.  & Mrs. Leigh W. Lockwood

Lux Interiors

Stanley & Theresa Mackey

Tom & Christine Mercaldo

Helen Montgomery

Scott & Sara Moyer

Dr. Art Patchefsky & Marilyn McHenry

Clay & Andi Mitchell

Paula & Brenda Morgenthaler

Doreen Paynton

Peddler’s Village Partnership

Lisa Pretecrum/Scott Crum

Wendy & David Rees

Joe & Addie Riggione

Stacy & Mary Satterhwaite

Andrew & Ellen Schindler

Robert Schumaker

Naudain Sellers

Michael & Lavinia Smerconish

Wayne & Natalie Thomas

Mary Walrond-Goff

Wells Fargo Advisors, LLC Philadelphia 

Charlotte & John Wilkins

Matthew & JenniferZelesko

BENEFACTORS

  ASI Technologies, Inc.

William E. Boger, CPA

Kathryn Burchinal

Cooper Mechanical, Inc.

Jackie & Jack Ferrari

Movies Unlimited: Jerry Frebowitz 

  Brian R. Price & Associates
DONORS

A Secret Garden
American Express

Apricot Lane, Peddler’s Village

Arden Theatre Company

Artefact Architectural Antiques

Pat & Gene Bachtle

Barb-Lin Carpet One

Bear Creek Mountain Resort

Bobby Simeone’s Restaurant

Boxwoods

Jim & Rhea Brown

Bucks County re.designs

Bucks County Riverboat and Trolley Companies

Budget Printing

Byers’ Choice, Ltd

Carousel Farm Lavender

Carversville Inn

J.D. & Deborah Cassidy

Harrie Copeland

Cornerstone Health & Fitness

Crossroads Bake Shop

Cut and Dried

The Daily Show with Jon Stewart

Michael J. Davis

Louis & Carol Della Penna

Digital Reprographics Solutions Inc.

Doylestown Floribunda

Earl’s Bucks County

East Street Salon

Elite Swimming Pool Supplies & Service

Farm & Garden Station

Ferndale Inn

Finkles Hardware

DONORS (Continued)

Flemington Furs

Gail West Leather Goods

Gamburg’s Furniture

Geerlings Garden, Gift & Patio

Giant Food Stores, New Hope

Jim Gillen

Golden Pheasant Inn

The Grand Salon Spa

Grandpa Hicks Cheese & Gourmet

Woody & Kelly Griffiths IV

Pam Northrop Gundlach

Hamilton’s Grill Room

Hendrixson’s Furniture

HomeDownsizingConsultants.com

Hotel du Village

Intrigue
Jules Thin Crust

The Keller Family
Kim Kelly, Plastic Surgery Assoc.
Carole Barocca and Diane Johnston,


Kurfiss Sotheby’s International Realty

The Landing Restaurant

Bill & Judy Langan

The Larder

Brenda Lawson

Limelight Restaurant and Bar

Lux Interiors

Mamma D’s Italian Restaurant

Marsha Brown
Denise Marshall

Max Hansen Caterer

McCarter Theatre

Senator Chuck McIlhinney

DONORS Continued)

Peter Miller
Andi and Clay Mitchell

Scott & Sara Moyer

Murphy & Klein Floral Studio
New Hope Fitness

New Hope Photo

The Oaks Family Restaurant

Edward and Lillian O’Connor

John & Patricia Ogiony
Jonathan & Lisa Otto

Outback Steakhouse, Jamison PA
P & A Feed & Pet
Paganini Trattoria

John Parker
Paxson Hill Farm

Peach Girl Flowers

Peddler’s Village Partnership

Pennsylvania Ballet

Philadelphia Flyers
Piper Tavern

Poor Richard’s

Porterhouse Restaurant

Bert Proulx of Crystal Rose Catering

Marguerite C. Quinn

Wendy & David Rees

Retro Fitness, Cherry Hill

Richard’s Flower Market

Joe & Addie Riggione

Jennifer & Joseph Riggione, III
Brian and Liz Rizor
Roman Jewelers

DONORS (Continued)

Rushland Ridge Vineyards

Salon C’est Belle

Bryce and Jane Sanders

Sandy Run Country Club

Sea Side Stitchery

Simon’s Fine Art Gallery

Anne & Jordan Smith

Leo and Debra Sniger

The Sojourner

Sparkle Floor Service

Sue Stevenson

Stockton Market

Sublime Salon

Tastings & Tours

Temperance House

The Thompson Family

The Thompson Organization

Total Equestrian Enterprises, Inc
Triumph Brewery
Uno Chicago Grill

Wally Smerconish, Main Street

 Group

Walter’s NurseryInc.
Waterlillies Restaurant

Waterwheel Restaurant

Tim & Sandi Weckesser
Wild Birds Unlimited

John & Charlotte Wilkins

Jack & Eileen Wilson

Dr. Trey Wilson
Matthew & Jennifer Zelesko

APRIL IN PARIS
This year, the Chapter will be hosting an elegant evening soiree, April in Paris on Saturday, April 2, 2011 at 7:00 pm.  Taking place at the opulent Keenan Motors Mercedes-Benz dealership in Doylestown, April in Paris will be an unforgettable evening of cocktails, dinner, live music and dancing, along with live and silent auctions.  Guests will enjoy delicious cuisine by the Waterwheel of Doylestown and live music from Key Largo while helping to raise funds to fight cancer everywhere.  Tickets are $125/person.  For information and tickets visit www.bcc.fccc.org or call Sara Moyer at 215-872-5703.
Check you mailbox for your invitation. This new April benefit will take the place of the Annual Garden Party that has been held in June for the past 22 years.  We look forward to seeing you there.

 “SUMMER WARMUP” GOLF EVENT
The 'Summer Warm-Up' is an instructional golf event, to be held on June 8th at The Philadelphia Cricket Club.  Three of Philadelphia's top golf instructors (Bill Sautter, John Spina, and Mark Anderson) will be on hand to analyze your long and short games and putting.  Following the instruction will be a chance to win $5000 in a putting challenge.  Cocktails and Hors d'oeurvres will follow the event.  For more information please contact board member Jeff Sumner via email at jsumner@vistfc.com.

 

ANNUAL ART SHOW
Our 14th Annual Holiday Art Exhibition and Sale was held on November 14, 2010 at the New Hope-Eagle Fire Hall in New Hope, PA. This year’s show was dedicated in the memory of George Bramhall, the art show co-founder and co-chair who passed away suddenly on October 29, 2010.

Hundreds of people were in attendance to enjoy the beautiful local artwork as well as the delicious food and beverages provided by the Bucks County, Board of Associates.  The event raised over $17,000 and was another big success.

We would like to thank our event sponsors, Michael and Jean Fowler for supporting this show.  The following donors also helped to make the show successful: Louis and Carol Della Penna, Jeff Sumner of VIST Insurance, R. Reginald & Betty Ann Bishop, Jim & Rhea Brown, Dick Milham, Ed & Lillian O’Connor, Doree H. Paynton, Pennoni Associates, Alex & Joann Rankin, and the Tinsman Brothers.
As in the past, all participating artists donate 40% of their sales to benefit cancer research and prevention.  The artists also donate a piece(s) of artwork for the raffle which achieved over $5,000.  Thank you for another outstanding show: Sandy Askey-Adams, Denise Bennett, Catherine Colsher, Teresa Davis, Heather Doherty, Ty Hodanish, June Fisher Jones, Judith A. Langan, Christopher McCall, George McWilliams, Bryan Oliver, Beth Palser, Margie Perry, Fred Place, Kimberly Poulsen, Ron Prybycien, James Redding, Bob Richey, Virginia Rosa, Denise Sandy, Gale Shanks Scotch, Helena Van Emmerick-Finn, and Steve Zazenski.  A donation to the raffle was also made by artist and art show co-founder Brenda Lawson.

This year’s show is scheduled for November 13, 2011 and will be renamed in George’s honor. 
Liz Rizor
2010 Art Show Chair
GEORGE BRAMHALL, 1925 – 2010
George Bramhall died of a heart attack on October 29, 2010, but for all who knew him, it’s hard to believe he is gone.  In so many ways, George was larger than life and especially, to the Fox Chase Cancer Center and to the Bucks County Chapter.  He was President of the Chapter for three years and he was co-founder of the Art Show which has raised thousands of dollars for Fox Chase and which, the Board has decided, will be named “The George Bramhall Memorial Art Auction” in all future years.  George was a major player at all of our fundraising events and he gave generously, both of his time and of tangible gifts that raised countless dollars at auction.

We knew him well at Fox Chase, but there is much more that should be remembered of George Bramhall.  He was proud of his military service as a pilot with the US Army Air Corps, the predecessor of the US air Force.  He earned his wings as P-51 fighter pilot during the Second World War.  The P-51, or Mustang, was the hottest allied fighter of the war and George was more than willing to fly his Mustang into combat against the best that Germany or Japan had to offer.  George was very young and qualified as a pilot rather late in the war; it was to his lasting regret that the war came to an end before he was ever sent into combat.

After the war, George flew as a commercial pilot and had some interesting stories to tell.  I especially remember his recounting of a flight through the Andes Mountains during a nighttime thunderstorm.  He was delivering an airplane to a customer in a South American country.  Without GPS and other modern navigation aids, he told me that he was lucky to fin d the airport and bring the plane to a safe landing, but he clearly survived because of his superior piloting skills.  A few years later, he volunteered to fly fighters during the Korean War but was turned down by the USAF for technical reasons.  The USAF, in my opinion, made a serious blunder.  George was an outstanding pilot and his patriotism could not be questioned.  Chinese and North Korean MIG pilots would have had serious problems.

George excelled in many other areas.  He was an outstanding tennis player, an expert fisherman and he gave fly-fishing lessons.  At one time he owned and operated a marina at the Jersey Shore.  He was a Wall Street broker and, of course, he was an artist.  George was also a staunch Republican and promoted the local candidate’s campaigns in every election, but he also put politics aside for his love of Solebury Township and of nature.  He will be remembered by many for his work in convincing local landowners to deed their land to prevent future commercial development and preserve open space.
George was truly a “Renaissance Man”.  He had so many talents, interests, work experiences and abilities and he was blessed with a tremendous sense of humor and charisma, but his greatest strength was his love of life and people.  He gave so much for the benefit of others, but we cannot think of George’s life without including the joy he and his wife Betty gave to each other.  They made each other laugh, see the beauty, meaning and fun in the activities of the day as they said goodnight, and they loved their family life together.  Our hearts break for Betty as she faces the reality of life without his physical presence, but he will always be with her in spirit.

All in all, George Bramhill was a very special guy and I am proud to have counted him as my friend. 

Michael Fowler, Associate Board Member

MEMORIALS AND HONORARIUMS
Making a charitable donation is a meaningful gesture: you can acknowledge a birthday, a wedding or an anniversary, the birth of a child or a grandchild, a graduation, a job promotion or any special event.  Or you can remember the passing of a loved one or a friend.  The donor welcomes the opportunity to share; the celebrant is grateful; a bereaving family is appreciative; and Fox Chase can pursue its ongoing goals.

Donation cards are conveniently available at all Bucks County Chapter events.

Donation checks should be made payable to BCC/FCCC (Bucks County Chapter/Fox Chase Cancer Center) and mailed to: Frances Finkle, Memorials & Honorariums, 22 Rock Creek Woods, Lambertville, NJ 08530

Frances Finkle, Board Member

PLEASE SAVE THESE DATES


April in Paris 


Saturday


April 2, 2011



Golf Event


Wednesday


June 8, 2011
Art Show 


Sunday



November 13, 2011
Past and Present Life, Family and Honorary Members, Bucks County Chapter
Mr. & Mrs. Frederick Anderson

William & Hermine Angell 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Applebaum

Barbara & Omar Arbani

Gerry Armani

Ann Kies Arnold

Dr. Bertha Eastwood Ashworth

Patricia Bachtle

Robert Beckelman

Bette Benedict

Mrs. Paul Bentley

Reginald & Betty Ann Bishop

Shirley Bitting

Robert Black

Mary & Malcolm Borthwick, Jr.  Russell Bone

Betty & George Bramhall 

Jeffry Bretz

Dorothy & William Brimmer Capt. Orville Brinsfield

Rhea & Jim Brown

Lowell & Mae Buckner

Patricia Bushnell

Robert Byers

John Calahan

William Calkins

Anthony Canike

Douglas & Hellen Cannon
Ray & Lorrie Cartee
Mr. & Mrs. Albert Cepparulo

James Coe

Tim & Millena Coffey

Mr. & Mrs. John Cole

John Connors

Walter Conti

Dr. Clement Cottingham

Scott Crum & Lisa Pretecrum

John Dahlman

Marion Dahlman

Mr. & Mrs. A.C. Daly

Anne Daly

Mr. & Mrs. Martin Daly

Linda Danese

Clara Davis

J. Stanley Davis

John Deane

Mr. & Mrs. Alfonso DeLuca 

Mr. & Mrs. Reed Denby

Barbara M. Donnelly
Michael & Susan Dortch
Robert Durbin

Marjorie Elliott

John Everett

Mr. & Mrs. James Farley

Mrs. Robert Farlow

Mr. & Mrs. Michel Faure

Mrs. Robert Fay

Dr. Nancy Ferguson

Frances Finkle

George Fischer

Louis & Ruth Fitting

Jean & Michael Fowler

Dr. Ruth Frank

Richard Freund

William J. Galardi

Joan & Isaac Garb

Catherine & Peter Getchell Catherine Gery

Mr.& Mrs. David Gillis

Lazarus Gordon

Marianne & Steven Grabowski

Charles Green

James & Christina Greenwood Elizabeth Griffin

Eve Gutnajar

Biaggine Haas

Beryl Handler

Robert & Shirley Hart

James Hayne

William Heefner

Glenda Heilman

Patricia Heiser

Mary Ann Helfrich

George & Diane Henninger

Winslow Hill

Lin Hodgdon

Walter Holderer

Barbara & Garry Horner

Gerald & Linda Hughes

Mr. & Mrs. Charles Ingerman

Bonnie & Mark Irvin

Irving & Jean Isaacs

Jane Jackson

Mr. & Mrs. Walter H. Jamison

Rhea Jones

Rachel Kamen

Mr. & Mrs. Theodore Kapek

Brook Kaufman

James Kiel

Phillip Kind

Dorothy Kolva

Joyce Krauter

Harold Krensky

Kenneth Kroupa, Sr.

Hal & Melinda Kuehne

John LaBarca

Marilyn & Paul Lanctot

Judith & William Langan

Brenda & Herb Lawson

Edwin & Linda Leffingwell

Dr. Paul Leventhal

Daniel Levin

David Lewis

Dorothy G. Lill

Joan & Marvin Lott

Dr. Ronald Lovenguth

Robert Lucas

Sabina Lucas

George Luciani

Dr. & Mrs. Raymond Lundgren

David & Sandy Marshall

Denise Marshall

Harold & Louise Martin

Mary Martin

Mr. & Mrs. Edward Mazze

Joanne Lavin McCarney
Nina McKissock
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Mignatti

Anita Miller

Richard Millham

Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth Milner

Preston Mintz

Andrea & Clay Mitchell

Joan Moonan
Dr. & Mrs. Donald Morel, Jr.
Victor Moreno, Jr. 

Brenda & Paul Morganthaler

Sara Moyer

Lucy Nanni

Richard Nanni

David & Diane Nyland

Patty Ogiony

Lillian & Edward O’Connor

Philip & Margaret Otero

Mr. & Mrs. Jonathan Otto

Dr. & Mrs. Robert Ozols

Pussy & Russell Palmgren
Chin Sook Park
Rita Parsil

Dr. Helene Pavlov & 

      Dr. Harvey Zeichner

Mr. & Mrs. Henry Paxson

Elizabeth & George Penglase

Mrs. Sheldon Perlman

Mr. & Mrs. G. Nelson Pfundt

Laren Pitcairn

James & Pamela Ratigan

Wendy & David Rees

Mr. & Mrs. Eric Reichl

Ethel Reinard

Vicki & Ray Reinard

William Richmond

Addie Riggione

Robert Ripper
Elizabeth Rizor
Jack Robillard

Bruce & Susan Ross

William Rossbauer

Robert Russell

Burdette Russo

Ralph Samuel

Bryce Sanders

Herbert Sandor

Mr. & Mrs. Ron P. Saracini

Donald & Marilee Sartori

Mr. & Mrs. Henry Schaeffer

Kurt Schneider

Theordore Schneider

Harriet Schutz

Mr. & Mrs. John Selby

Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Shapiro

Marvin Sharfstein

Anna Mae Shaw

Daniel & Jean Shay

Mrs. Edward Shumaker

Dr. Marion Sirgman

Mr. & Mrs. Herman Silverman

Florence Simons
Anne Smith
Frank Smith

Mr. & Mrs. Vincent Smith

Debra & Leo Sniger

Bernice Farlee Snyder

Ann T. Solomon

Bruce D. Stevenson

Clara Swan 

Mr. & Mrs. Herbert Tagger

Mrs. Edwin Thorpe

Andrea Totaro

Robert Tramo

Marvin Traub

Richard Underwood

Anthony Ventresca

Ruta Vitols

Audrey & William Waldman

Mary Walrond-Goff

Sylvia & John Walsh

Doris Warta

Mrs. Pelli Wheaton

Patricia Whitman

Tim Whitten

John & Charlotte Wilkins, Jr.

Jean Wilson

John & Eileen Wilson

Franklin Wood

Penny & Warren Wood

Albert & Jane Wurz

Mr. & Mrs. Benjamin Yates

Jennifer & Mathew Zelesko

Henrietta & Leonard Zieme

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------cut here----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

The foundation for any volunteer group is its membership.  Please consider adding your name(s) to the above list by becoming a Life or Family Life member.  You can also bring recognition to a special person with an Honorary Individual Life Membership.  Many thanks, also, to those of you who faithfully become Supporting or Annual members each year.

Membership Form
Individual Membership-Annual               
   $25.00

Individual Supporting Membership-Annual                $50.00

Individual Life Membership                      
 $100.00 

Family Life Membership                                           $200.00

Honorary Individual Life Membership     
 $100.00 

We also welcome donations                                      $______

Please circle the membership level you would like and make checks payable to:   Bucks County Chapter/FCCC
Mail to:  
Charlotte Wilkins

Name
             ______________________________________________​​​​​

25 Foxcroft Dr.

Address              ______________________________________________


Doylestown, PA 18901 
Phone Number   ______________________________________________

BUCKS COUNTY CHAPTER BOARD MEMBERS
President:


Dan Levin


215-542-1528
First Vice President:

Edward O’Connor


215-794-0408
Second Vice President:

Liz Rizor


215-794-0243
 Treasurer:


Wendy Rees


215-297-8533
Recording Secretary:

Addie Riggione


215-862-9654
Corresponding Secretary:

Sara Moyer


215-794-5701
Members:


Pat, Bachtle, Carole Barocca, Rhea Brown, Lorrie Cartee,
Frances Finkle, Georgia Ford, Catherine Getchell, 
Janice Kimenhour, Brenda Lawson, Judith Langan, Bill Langan,
Richard Millham, Lillian O’Connor, Patty Ogiony, Anne Smith,
 Debra Sniger, Jeffery Sumner, Mary Walrond-Goff, Jack Wilson,


 Charlotte Wilkins, John Wilkins, Jen Zelesko
Associate Members: 

Bette Benedict, Jean Fowler, Michael Fowler, Brenda Lawson,

 Denise Marshall, Andrea Mitchell, Jim Martin, Diane Nyland,

Jean Wilson, Jeanne Ozols, Vicki Reinard
________________________________________________________________________________________________

“Fox Chase Cancer Center.  Hearts Plus Minds.”


